
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
12th October 2021 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
We have seen a significant increase in the number of positive Covid-19 cases in students this week 
which requires us to put some additional safety measures in place. 
  
Some of these measures will be actioned in school such as enhanced cleaning and the separation of 
year groups as necessary, however we would ask for your support in encouraging your child to wear 
a face covering whilst in indoor school areas for the remainder of this half term. 
  
There are disposable face masks available at school for those who do not have them. 
  
We would also ask that you continue to participate in the twice weekly home testing program 
throughout the half term to help identify asymptomatic cases. An additional box of home test kits 
will be sent home with your child later this week. 
 
These measures are in place until the half term break starts at the end of this week and we expect to 
return to normal operations on the return to school on 1st November.  If anything changes then I will 
write to you again. 
  
Thank you for your continued support on the matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Halina Angus 
Head Teacher 
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Halina Angus BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Head Teacher 
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